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Pupils of the 
week 

Dexter Simpson 

AJ Woodier 

Max Herman 

Esther Sanders 

Tiana Woodier 

Arthur Jones 

Oscar MacDonald 

Emily Cole 

Home         

discussion    

question 

Stan asked… Why are 

our teeth not all the 

same size and shape? 
     

Great Ayton Under 10’s Footballers Need Your Support  
Venator (previously Huntsman) has a community fund and is giving away 
40 grants of £250 to local groups who promote teamwork. Great Ayton 
Under 10’s team is part of the voting process and in the running for one 

of the grants. We need as many votes as we can get.  It takes literally 
one minute to do, it’s completely free and you can vote three times from 
each email    address you have.  Please support us by using the website 

below to vote. Thank-you!  
www.venatorcommunity.com  

We’ve had a great week with children learning through fun in and out of school. 

I can’t believe how settled our children are already. I have felt very proud of our 

EYFS children - they are amazing! Year Six children have had a fabulous time 

during their residential visit to East Barnby. I’d like to offer huge thanks to Mr 

Murton, Mr Moore, Miss Burley and Mrs Watson for making the visit possible 

and to Mrs Davies and Mrs Murton for visiting during the evening.                                                            

We’ve also had fun and games with our new gates this week which need a  

little bit of tweaking so that they work properly. I’m hopeful they’ll be fully      

operational very soon.                                                                                                      

Please remember that there will be phonics/reading information sessions on 

Thursday 20th September 5.30pm EYFS, 6.30pm Y1/Y2. Staff are looking    

forward to seeing you there!  I wish you all a lovely weekend!  Mrs Channing                                         

The Book Fair is coming to Roseberry!                                                                              

The Scholastic Book Fair will be coming to school on the 2nd, 3rd and 4th   

October 2018.  Please come along and help support the fair as school really 

benefits from the generous commission we receive.  On Monday 1st October 

(during school time), children will be able to browse the books.  The Book Fair 

will then be open at the following times in the lower school hall: 

Tuesday 2nd October   3:10 – 3:45 

Wednesday 3rd October   8:30 – 8:50 and 3:10 – 3:45 

Thursday 4th October   8:30 – 8:50 and 3:10 – 3:45 

Teachers2Parents has had problems with the management of its app 

this week. We have been assured by the company that they are trying to    

resolve this issue and apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Bags2School                                                                                                      

Do you fancy having a clear out and raising money for school at the 

same time? Don’t throw anything away - Bags2School will be collecting 

donated items on 25th October. More details to follow!  

There is lots of lost        

property in the lost         

property boxes in the lower 

school junior cloakroom    

already. Please encourage 

your child to have a look 

for their lost things and 

take them home.          

Thank you! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Roseberry Academy Friends and Teachers (RAFT) is a group of parents and staff who 

work together to provide fun activities and events to raise money for our school. They meet 

over tea and coffee to share ideas. They have a range of skills and experience and are a great, 

friendly, group of people to be with. The group isn’t exclusive - any parent or guardian is 

welcome to come along to meetings, which are always good humoured and relaxed. It was 

lovely to see one of our EYFS Mums at the meeting on Monday. Why not come along to the 

AGM on Monday 24th September at 6pm in the Lower School Staffroom? We need your   

support and ideas to plan for the year ahead, raising money for a new shared outdoor area 

and new stage lights! 

Uniform woes 

I am aware that, despite being ordered before the summer break, many items of uniform have 

still not been delivered. I have been in touch with our supplier and expressed my concern, 

knowing that parents have been left feeling disappointed and frustrated. Unfortunately, in a bid to 

fulfil our orders, our supplier has used a different company to provide jumpers and cardigans. In my 

opinion, they are not of a good enough quality to pass on to you. They are made of a different       

material to our original stock and the colour differs from our high quality samples. I have received an 

apology for the inconvenience caused and am trying to obtain better quality replacements.          

Thank you for your patience!  

    Save the date!                                                                                                               

4th October: RAFT Cinema night for children in the lower hall (children attend straight from school - 

letters with details to come home soon)  

20th October: ‘Call My Bluff’ fun wine tasting evening presented by Sharman Wines in the Church 

Hall 

Next Week’s Clubs 

 

 

Monday 
12.10 – 12.35 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Wednesday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Thursday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Friday 
3.30 – 4.45 

Mrs Channing and 
Mrs Murton 

Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Mark Cromack 

Y2 – Y6 Choir in the 
lower hall 

EYFS – Y2 Multi 
Sports 
  
Y3 – Y6 Multi Sports 

EYFS – Y6 Street-
dance 
  
EYFS – Y2 Football 

Y3 – Y6 Football 
  
EYFS – Y6 Circuit 
training and games 

Y1 – Y6 Football 


